
From: Sevier, Val [mailto:Val.Sevier@cqc.org.uk]  

Sent: 12 October 2011 12:15 
To: Rees, Caronwen 

Subject: Antelope House Southern Health NHS Foundation Trust  

Importance: High 

 

Please could you ensure that Cllr Vincenzo Capozolli receives this reply thank you  
 

Dear Sir, 
  

RE: Review of Compliance Antelope House 
  

Thank you for your letter of 29 September 2011. In order to ensure a speedy 
response as we are now in October I have chosen to send an email and hope that 
is acceptable on this occasion. 
  

It may be helpful if I clarify that the Commission is unable to comment on any 
proposed service redesigns. Our role is to assess compliance of health and social 
care providers with the Essential Standards outlined in the Health and Social Care 
Act 2008. 
  

You will have seen from the report that Southern Health NHS Foundation Trust 
are required to provide an action detailing how they will address the compliance 
actions. I am able to confirm that we have received a copy of the action plan and 
will be following up on progress with a further inspection. When we have 
undertaken the follow up inspection I will ensure you receive a copy of the report.  
  

In the meantime, Margaret McGlynn, who is the Compliance Manager for South 
Hampshire, would be happy to attend a meeting of the panel to discuss the role of 
the Commission and how we carry out reviews of compliance.  
  

If we can be of any further assistance or you would like Margaret McGlynn to 
attend a meeting please contact us. 
  

Regards 

Val Sevier 

Compliance Inspector 

Operations 

Care Quality Commission 

South East Region 

Citygate 

Gallowgate 

Newcastle Upon Tyne 

NE1 4PA 

  

Email: enquiries.southeast@cqc.org.uk 

Phone: 03000 61 61 61 

Fax: 03000 61 61 71 


